
 

When you’re sending your information to your 
 Facebook page for posting, remember to send a copy to 

 The American Legion Auxiliary News Hub at the same time! 
 

The newsletter is available on our website and has the  
potential to be viewed by all 16,582 members! 

 
Nancy Heinisch 

editor@calegionaux.org 
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